
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

October 13, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 41 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, October 19 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Pernicek, Volunteer      
  Servers:  Creighton Olson, Miles Erwin 

  Lector:  Ann Dobesh 
 Greeters:  Dan Frisbie Family 
  Cantor:  Karen Coufal 
 

  Sunday,  October 20 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jeff Spahr, Tim Fichtner 
  Servers:  Nicholas Wanetka, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Marilu Fichtner 
  Greeters:  4th Degree K of C 
  Cantor:  Clare Bierbaum 
  

  Sunday, October 20| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Dworak, Keith Wintz 
  Servers:  Matthew Wintz, Elijah Kinnamon 

  Lector:  Ryne Seaman 
  Greeters:  Brad & Jill Perdue 
  Cantor:   Choir 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   OCTOBER 14 
7:00 AM: †JIM ARNESON/ KEN & SANDY SHAW 

8:10 AM: †KEVIN BOHATY/ ELEANOR BOHATY 

TUESDAY,  OCTOBER 15 
7:00 AM :  †MASS OF THANKSGIVING/ JOYCE KRSKA 
8:10 AM: FAMILY, BOTH DEC & LIVING, OF JERRY & VICKIE GLASER 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16 
7:00 AM :   †DOROTHY KOBZA/ FAMILY 
8:10 AM:: †EARL LEITING/ LADONNA LEITING 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17 
7:00 AM: †ERIC BADER/ PHIL & CINDY BADER 
8:10 AM: †SALLY MANZER/ C & E JIROVSKY 
 

FRIDAY,   OCTOBER 18 
7:00 AM: †JAY & LOIS SMITH/ TODD & TERRY SMITH 
8:10 AM: †BRENDON & SHELLEY RIHA/ BILL & MARY RIHA 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 
8:00 AM: †RAYMOND KANTOR/ KATHY KOESTER 
5:30 PM: †EUGENE KRATOCHVIL/ ELAINE KRATOCHVIL 
 

SUNDAY,   OCTOBER 20 
8:00 AM: FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
10:00 AM :  MARIE HOTOVY/ FAMILY 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th Sunday of Ordinary Time,  October 13, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 8814..00      E-tithing: $ 0.00                             

Other: $ 1255.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Banks Jacob Christian, son 
of Jacob & Allison Christian, who was bap-
tized on Saturday, October 5, 2024.  May 
Banks always live as a child of God the Father.    

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

NEXT SVDP SCHEDULED CHOIR DATE—
Sunday,  October 20th @ 10 a.m. Mass.       

Practice will begin @ 9 a.m. in music room. 

Dear Parishioners, 

      I have some great news to share. After listening to your feedback and 
then having many conversations with the architects and parish leadership, we 
have new design plans for the parish renovations to share with you. As you exit 
the sanctuary today, please take a minute to stop in the Narthex and view these 
new drawings. These new plans are an improvement to the original designs and 
will provide much more functionality to the entire parish. You will hear more 
about these plans in the coming weeks, but if you have any questions before then 
you can either visit the website or talk to anyone on the campaign leadership 
team, including me, Jeff and Janet Bohaty, Glen and Pam Hochstein, Mark and 
Lisa Peery, Aaron and Carrie Busse, Dave and Renee Coufal, Tim and Marilu Ficht-
ner, Jeff and Trish Reimers, Jason and Kathy Summa, Scott and Camille Wanetka, 
and Tim and Michelle Winkelmann. 

      There is a financial goal to this campaign, since it does take the gift of 
our treasure to build onto and renovate our current space, but this is only one 
part of a bigger picture.  The brick and mortar are something anyone can do, and 
with the financial resources it is possible.  The bigger picture is unity in the plan 
and purpose that God has set on the hearts of all who believe.  The drawings 
show clearly an area for education of children in our School and for those in our 
CCD program, and for meetings and gathering of people in our current spaces to 
grow in faith.  The two areas are connected with our social hall in the center.  The 
two areas of growth for children and families and all parishioners is a united 
effort, and this is the bigger picture.  The efforts we are putting forward in this 
building project are directed to growth in our parish.  Growing in faith and com-
mitment to God through growth in our School, and education of all children, and 
growing as families of God through our participation in all parish activities.  This is 
the big picture, and we are praying each day for it to come about through our 
efforts in the "Gather and Grow" campaign.   Thank you for your interest and sup-
port.”  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

OCTOBER 

13  Soup Cook Off (Gift Gathering/ Spirit) 

14  RCIA—7 pm 

17  Varsity Football Dinner 

21 RCIA—7 pm 

21   K of C Mtg—7:30 pm 

25   PTO Potluck 

27 KC Breakfast 

MINISTRY OF MOM’S GROUP       

“We speak to God when we pray.  
God speaks to us when we read 

Scripture”  Pick up your Bible regularly 

and grow in your relationship with God 

Firehawk News 
Firehawk students are continuing their Pen Pal      

program at St. Vincent de Paul. This is their fourth 
year of writing letters back and forth to the Pen Pal 

they received in 1st grade and keep throughout their 
time at the school. The school matches them up with 

adult parishioners at St. Vincent who are willing to 
participate in the program. It has grown to be a favor-

ite between students and adults alike. If you would 
be interested in this program, we would love to have 

you come on board! Contact the school office at            
402-643-9525 

  15th ANNUAL PRO-LIFE DIAPER DRIVE 

Along with each parish in the Lincoln Diocese; St Vincent's will be  collecting     
diapers throughout the month of October for the Crisis Pregnancy 

Center and St. Gianna Women's Home in Lincoln and Catholic Social 
Services across the diocese. The Centers we serve   advise the Diaper 

sizes 5 & 6 are in greatest demand  

Please place your diaper donations in the Pac N Play in the             
narthex.  See the     Diaper Drive Poster on the wall for more info.                        

Thank you so much for helping out!                                     

Your St. Vincent de Paul PCCW Officers 

October Hostess 
Schedule 

Oct 16 – Lynsey Kayton (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 25 – Emily O’Brien (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 30 – Tess Sousek (8:45-10:45) 

For more info, call/text Emily             
402-640-7144 

All are Welcome….. 

Enjoy a Fun Sunday, Oct 13th                

Enjoy some soup at SVDP Soup Cook-Off (Gift Gather-
ing  event sponsored by the Spirit Committee in the 

social hall) this Sunday Oct 13th. Cook-Off begins after 
10 am Mass and then vote on your favorite soup.    

 

Next, head over to the Bee Ballroom and enjoy some 
entertainment by Elvis impersonator, Joe Hall. This 

fundraiser is sponsored by the Seward Knights of Co-
lumbus and tickets can be purchased at Cattle Bank, 
Jones Bank, St. Vincent de Paul parish office and Flat-
land Market & Bar in Bee.  Sunday, October 13, 2:00-

4:00pm, doors open at 12:30pm  

A Fun Day for All!!! 

Lost and Found 

A male wedding ring was found in the pews in the front 

of the church.  For more info, please contact the church 

office  (402-643-3421)  

We apologize for the delay in announcing September 
winners but St Vincent De Paul School would like to 
thank all Parishioners who purchased tickets this year 
for our Firehawks Club Raffle. We could not support 
the school without your help. Listed below are the 
September Winners! Good luck to all who have yet to 
win. Maybe it will be your turn next month!  
 

$100 Stephanie Maca       $50 Eleanor Bohaty 

$75 Ellen Jirovsky        $35 Teresa TeSelle 

$75 Preston Stuhr       $35 Matt & Michelle Folken 

$50 Ruben Lopez        $35 Thomas Hackbart 

$50 Gianna Busse        $35 Jon & Amanda Wortman 

                              $35 Michael Murphy 
 

Proceeds for the month of September went to help 

pay for the new Math Curriculum for the 2024-2025 

School Year. We are using these funds to purchase all 

the teachers’ materials and extra supplies for the stu-

dents. 

GR. 4 CCD TEACHER HELPER NEEDED 
Please message carmen-brown@cdolinc.net if you can 
help out in one of our 4th Grade CCD Classes this year. 
It would be much appreciated!  
 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT MEETING  
Parents of Gr. 2 SVDP School & CCD children will have 
an instructional meeting this Wednesday, October 16 
at 7 p.m. during CCD. Msgr. Tucker will give a talk 
about the upcoming sacraments, their importance 
and parent responsibilities. Information regarding 
First Penance and First Communion will be handed 
out at the meeting.  

Our Diocese’s annual Bishop's Appeal for Vocations is 

now underway. This appeal helps us meet some of 

the expenses for our diocesan seminarians. It helps 

make their studies, training, and formation for the 

priesthood possible.   You can find a white donation 

envelope in your recent tithing packet.  Thanks.   

http://www.formed.org
mailto:carmen-brown@cdolinc.net

